
1

Kylie Bagley

From: adonahue@ups.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 10:11 AM
To: Kylie Bagley
Subject: File Number SF2315  Mariah Trail Filing NO. 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good morning ,  
               My name is Arvina Donahue and I live at 19275 Mariah Trail. I have concerns with the runoff from this 
development. My property is adjoining this proposed development. My pasture for my horses is South and at a lower 
elevaƟon than the houses would be built on/at. Is there a pond , a ditch, something to keep the runoff from the houses 
from going into my pasture where the horses graze? When is rains or the snow melts in the Spring there is a 
considerable amount that will flow into my pasture.  
 
Thank you,  
Arvina Donahue 
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